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METROLINK COMMUTER 
SHUTTLE NOTICE OF 
SERVICE TERMINATION
Operation of the Metrolink Commuter 
Shuttle service between Thousand Oaks 
and the Moorpark Metrolink Station will 
cease after Friday, June 29, 2018.

For more information about 

this service change, please call 

805.449.2400.

Current users of the service 
are advised to make alternative 
arrangements if travel involves the 
use of Metrolink and Amtrak train 

services after this date. 

Available alternatives include the 
VCTC East Intercity Bus Service, 
taxi, carpooling, or the use of 
app-based ride services.
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